
 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca 

 

Front Street Reopening March 14  
March 13, 2025 

Front Street will be reopened by 6 a.m. on Friday, March 14. We appreciate your patience while this closure was in 

place for girder installation.   

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Front Street will be reopened at 6 a.m. on 
Friday, March 14.  

 

Hours of Work 
General work activities will remain ongoing.  

 

Traffic  
All traffic will be reinstated on Front Street. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
N/A 

If you have any questions, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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